
To  

Dr Eleni Deliyianni 

Education Officer, CYQAA 

 

cc.  

Prof. Mary Koutselini  

Chair of the CYQAA Council 

 

The EEC has taken, very seriously, into account the Ledra College's analytical reply 

to its initial evaluation report, as proven by the EEC feedback report.  

Indeed, there are several points- issues that are adequately addressed, as already 

highlighted in the EEC Feedback Report.  

However, there are still remaining issues- challenges to be further addressed, as again 

highlighted and documented in the EEC Feedback report and in the relevant EEC 

recommendations.  

Thus, we fully agree with the CYQAA Council's formal reply to the Ledra College 

(dated 8/2/21), that reflects all the key points of the EEC feedback report.  

 

Professor Arndt Brendecke & Professor Nikolaos Papadakis  


